
City of St. Louis Park 
Notice of Public Hearing  

MnDOT I-394 and Louisiana Avenue Improvements project  
 

Notice is hereby given, that the City Council of the City of St. Louis Park will conduct a 
public hearing related to the improvements that are proposed for I-394 and Louisiana 
Avenue (I-394 eastbound land extension, auxiliary lane, signal replacements and 
intersection modifications). The City Council will take action to approve or deny the 
proposed layouts at the September 16, 2024 City Council meeting. 

 
WHEN: Monday, September 9, 2024 at 6:15 p.m. 

 
WHERE: St. Louis Park City Hall Council Chambers - 5005 Minnetonka Boulevard 
 
Members of the public can also monitor the council meeting by video and audio at 
https://bit.ly/watchslpcouncil. 

 
QUESTIONS: Contact Debra Heiser, engineering director at 952.924.2551 or 
dheiser@stlouisparkmn.gov.  

 
HOW TO COMMENT: Attend the meeting and you will be heard or submit written 
comments.   

 
BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
Melissa Kennedy, City Clerk 

 
Auxiliary aids for individuals with disabilities are available upon request at least 96 hours  
in advance. To make arrangements contact the clerk’s office at 952.928.2840. 
 
Publish in the St. Louis Park Sun Sailor: July 25, 2024.  
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